
16th July 2011 

 

To 

United Nations Global Compact 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

The COP of our company is due on 17/07/2011.  

We request you to extend the date for submission of the report by 15 days. The report has to be 

seen and approved by our Director. This will be done very soon.  

 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

Rajeev Bhargava 

Vice President (Business Excellence)     

 

R R Kabel Ltd. 

Silvassa (INDIA) 

 

 

  

 


